
 
 

 

NOTICE 
 
 
BID CANCELLATION         August 03, 2017 
 

 

 

To:  All Prospective Bidders 
  
From: Pamela Daley, Senior Procurement Specialist 
 
Re:  Notice of Bid Cancellation for BID NO. 898-17-3 – MARINA 

EVENT CENTER ROOFTOP FLOORING INSTALLATION 
____________________________________________________________ 
 
All Bidders: 
 
Please be advised the City of Rivera Beach has decided to cancel BID 898-
17-3. The City has determined this course of action to be in its best interest 
and in the best interest of the proposed project. 
 
Please accept our apologies for any inconvenience this may cause. We 
would like to thank all companies for your continued interest in the City of 
Riviera Beach and encourage each of you to seek additional opportunities 
to do business with our great City. 
 
If you have any questions or require additional clarification regarding this 
matter, please email the Interim Purchasing Director Rickey Little at 
rlittle@rivierabch.com. 
 
 
 Best Regards 
 
 
 
      


